
 
My name is Rosette Muzigo-Morrison, and I was born in Uganda, I am married to John, from the 

Outer Hebrides, Scotland with whom we have been blessed with two grown up children. We have 

lived in the Netherlands for 30 years, where I work as an International Human Rights Lawyer.  

I currently serve on the Chaplaincy Council; am a member of the Prayer Ministry and part of 

Intercessors team. I am also an enthusiastic and active member of the catering and hospitality 

ministry.  

I feel called to serve at the General Synod, especially at a time such as this as I believe to bring 

something you unique to the table. From my previous experience of Anglicanism in Uganda, 

where I served at the Office of the Archbishop, my experience of the Communion in the United 

States of America during my graduate legal training and my experience in over 35 countries as an 

international civil servant has exposed me to aspects that I believe affect how we live out our 

faith. Beyond being a voice for women and others of the migrant and immigrant communities of 

the Communion, by not just “ticking” those boxes, I hope to be actively involved in debates and 

raise issues of concern, important to the broader community and me. 

I was on the Diocesan Synod for two cycles, during which time I learned so much about our 

shared faith, walking together in diversity and I should bring this experience to the General Synod. 

I have had the privilege of constituting several panels to assist in the work of the Diocese and it 

was a great honour for me to assist with the drafting of the Harassment/Bullying/Sexual Abuse & 

Exploitation Policy for the Diocese in Europe.  

I bring expertise from my professional experience as a human rights lawyer with the United 

Nations and the work that I have been involved in as yet another aspect of the contribution that I 

would bring to the role. 

I am an avowed Anglican from the womb to the tomb, and I feel called to continue serving God at 

the General Synod and being a rare voice at this important Synod, which I believe will benefit 

from my broad experience.  

Thank you.  
 


